
 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

May 27, 2025 
   

 

A public hearing regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Kirkwood for the year 2025 entitled 

“A Local Law Amending the Water Mains Local Law Regarding Permit Fees”, was held on May 27, 2025 at 

6 PM at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor Lewis Grubham presiding. 
 

 Present: Supervisor Lewis Grubham 

   Councilmember William Diffendorf, Jr. 

   Councilmember Marc Latini 

   Councilmember Katie Legg 

   Councilmember Sandy Wasson 

 

 Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney 

   Jessica Cambisi, Deputy Town Clerk 

   Poe Williams, Highway Superintendent 

   Duane Travis, Zoning Board Chairman 

 

 Absent: Kelley Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

    

   

Supervisor Grubham opened the hearing to public comments. Hearing none, he closed the hearing at  

6:01 PM. 

 

         

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Jessica L. Cambisi 

        Deputy Town Clerk 


